
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Here is important information for this week and next week:

Monday, 6/13-  PK, kindergarten and first grade students are to return their devices (iPads,
Chromebooks) and charging cords to school
-all students will be enjoying two inflatables (primary grades- bounce house; intermediate
grades- obstacle course). Students should dress properly (socks, no dresses) in order to
participate.

Tuesday, 6/14- Flag Day- wear red, white & blue
-students in grades 2, 3 & 4 are to return their Chromebooks and charging cords to school
-Field Days for students in PK, K, 1 & 2 (students only)- students are to dress properly, bring
water and wear sunscreen.
-PTO meeting, 4:00pm in the round table cafeteria of the elementary school.  Looking for new
members and officers. Childcare is available, as well as pizza!

Wednesday, 6/15- students in grades 5&6 are to return their Chromebooks and charging cords
to school
Field Days for students in grades 3,4,5&6 (students only)- students are to dress properly, bring
water and wear sunscreen.

Thursday, 6/16- Kindergarten Celebration, 2:00pm, in front of the former Middle School.
Guests are welcome and asked to park as directed.  (If the weather is inclement, the celebration
will be held in the auditorium.)  Students may be signed out by a parent or guardian after the
celebration.

Friday, 6/17- School Pride Day- wear blue & yellow
- ALL library books are due back to school.
-Sixth Grade Graduation, 2:00pm, in front of the former Middle School.  Guests are welcome
and asked to park as directed.  (If the weather is inclement, the celebration will be held in the
auditorium.)  Students may be signed out by a parent or guardian after the ceremony.
-Student report cards arrive home with your child.

Monday, 6/20 No School

Tuesday, 6/21 Moving Up Day (for students only)- students symbolically move up to the next
grade level. Students are asked to wear clothes according to the following colors: PK- green, K-
yellow, 1st- red, 2nd- light blue, 3rd- purple, 4th- orange, 5th- white, 6th- blue
-Dismissal at approximately 10:30am.

Class placements will be sent in August.

Thank you for a wonderful year with your child(ren)!  Have a fantastic summer!



Mrs. Mahoney, ES Principal


